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Ron and Nicole,

This request has been approved by the BAiLS (BIS)/BAS Council.

On Feb 28, 2007, at 10:59 AM, william culbertson wrote:

Dear Larry:

The program area in Speech-Language Sciences and Technology, of the  

Department of Health Sciences, requests that their BAIIS emphasis  

area name be changed from "Communication Sciences and Disorders" to  

"Speech-Language Sciences and Technology," to reflect the actual  

name of the program and to eliminate confusion among our students.   

The program moved from the CSD department to the Health Sciences  

department in 2003, and the course prefix change was changed from  

"CSD" to "SST"  in 2004.  Changing the emphasis area name at this  

time is appropriate.

Sincerely,

William R. Culbertson, Ph.D.

Professor

Department of Health Sciences
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